
 
 

 
 
 
Learn to swim 
Learn to Swim will finish 
tomorrow Dec 2nd. I would like 
to thank Leanne Neilsen who 
volunteered her time (and 
patience!) to help out. Thank 
you to Rachel Johnson, who 
even though she has just had 
her beautiful little baby girl, 
agreed to help us out as our 
AustSwim certified coach for 
the program. 
And of course, a HUGE thank 
you to Ms Burns, Mrs Atkins and 
Mrs D’Ilio, who in between 
teaching, writing reports, 
practising for the play and end 
of year assessments, went 
swimming every day to ensure 
our children had access to this 
important program. Thanks 
girls...you’re troopers! 
 
 
 
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to 
contact me on 
jodee.murrie@det.nsw.edu.au or 
make an appointment at the 
office on Ph: 6379 1404 
Jodee Burcher 
Principal 

Presentation Night  
As mentioned in last week’s 
newsletter...don’t forget 
Presentation Night and the 
school play are held on the 
same night. The Presentation 
ceremony is first and goes for 
approximately and hour. There 
is a short supper and then the 
play commences.  
Please don’t hesitate to 
contact the school if you need 
any further clarification.  
 
We are also after a ‘throne-like’ 
chair for Santa for the play. If 
anyone has an old peacock 
cane chair or high backed 
style chair we could 
borrow...please contact the 
school. 

 
 Similar to this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Captains Speeches 
Captains speeches were held 
this morning and we were most 
impressed with their quality. It 
will be a tight result I imagine! 
Captains will be announced on 
Presentation Night. 
 

SRC 
Don’t forget Market Day on 
15th Dec. Children can bring 
old toys, books, drinks, food 
etc. to sell on the day, but 
nothing can cost more than 
$5. 
Children can hire a stall for $2 
and keep any profits they 
make! 
SRC will be running a Choc 
Drop, lucky sticks and lucky 
numbers on the day. 
Then on the 16th Dec (last day 
of school) the SRC will hold 
their annual Talent Quest 
which is always a fun way to 
end the year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Home Reading 
Home Reading will finish on 
Monday 5th Dec. There will be 
no more formal home reading 
after this date. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the principal’s desk… 
Please note: This is not our regular sized newsletter as our editor, 
Ms Grant, is doing end of year rollover... 

Dates for your calendar… 

 

Rylstone Review 
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Rylstone Public School …  
where everyone achieves success 

DECEMBER 

1st…2017 Captains speeches No Guitar 

6th...Christmas Service 2pm 

8th...whole day dress rehearsal at hall 

9th...Presentation Assembly 

9th...Year 6 Farewell Disco 

 

 

13th...Presentation Night 

14th…Reports go home 

15th...SRC Market Day 

16th...Students last day , talent quest & 
Christmas themed dress up! 
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Hamper 

donations 

can be left 

at the 

office. 

 

R y l s t o n e  R e v i e w  

Donations for our Christmas Hamper raffle 
will be gladly accepted over the next few 
weeks. Donations can be left at the office. 
The tickets for this raffle will be sold and 
drawn on Presentation Night, 13th 
December. 

P & C News 
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Costume fee $10 for student 

 


